
ETUC success with new apprenticeship 
recommendation

 Europe 

The ETUC reports that it has successfully negotiated and lobbied for a 
Recommendation by the European Council that sets out a number of measures to 
improve apprenticeships. These include:involving social partners in the design, 
governance and implementation of apprenticeship systems; a written agreement on 
learning and working conditions; a call for apprentices to be paid in line with 
national or sectoral requirements or collective agreements; and that they should be 
entitled to social protection, including necessary insurance in line with national 
legislation.
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